

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

15<sup>th</sup> November 2016

Dear Parents/Carers.



## Reception Nocturnal Animals Friday 18<sup>th</sup> November 2016

As part of our topic about owls in Reception, we have arranged a workshop with Animals Take Over on Friday 18<sup>th</sup> November where the children will be learning about nocturnal animals.

It is an hour long workshop in which the children get to meet, touch and hold a selection of animals that come out at night such as barn owl, scops owl, millipede, tree frog, scorpion, gerbil and hedgehog. The children will learn about their senses and why they are active in the dark.

If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this workshop please let school office know by Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> November 2016, likewise if your child has any animal/pet fur/feather allergies please inform the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher

